LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF DECISION BY THE MIDDLETOWN PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION AT ITS REGULAR MEETING OF JULY 13, 2016

1. Gave an affirmative G.S. 8-24 Review for construction of a Military Museum at the Veteran's Memorial Park off Newfield Street with a friendly amendment that a dog park will not be permitted and a bike rack will be installed. G.S. 8-24 2016-6

Daniel Russo, Chair Planning and Zoning Commission

P. O. No. 2003-01785, Account No. 067419

The above legal notice to appear in the Hartford Courant ONCE

Thursday, July 21, 2016